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Sen Gorsek & Rep McLain co-chairs and members of the committee, 

RE: HB 2137 

 

The establishment of a third bridge is vital to the transportation system in the Salem 

Keizer area.  I cringe to think of wasting the millions of dollars already invested in 

studies; it would be a crying shame to just ignore the issue.  

 

The bridge would have a positive impact on Marion, Polk, Lincoln and Tillamook 

counties.  

 

Do the right thing and commission a task force to move this project forward.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Daniel R. Kohler 

Keizer resident and 

member of the Keizer City Council 


